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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  
BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 14th JULY 2014 
 
 

Question 
 
Will the Chief Minister request the Viscount to publish all of the guidance material relating to the 
publication of a ‘desastre’ issued by the Viscount’s Office, together with the protocols governing the 
publication of information about a bankrupt’s finances, including when the information can be given out 
and who can receive this information stating further when this guidance was promulgated and last 
changed? 
 
 
Answer 
 
I can confirm that I am content to write to the Bailiff and the Viscount in order to convey this request. 
 


